
Minutes for Cocolalla Lake Association Meeting Thursday, October 27th 2016 
 

The Next CLA-BOD meeting will be held Thursday, March 23rd, 2017 at the 
Cocolalla Community Club House at 7 PM. 

 
Board Members Present: 
 
Fred Vincent - President 
Cinda Bennett - Treasurer/Membership 
Kathie McGonigle - Secretary 
Janet Conlin 
Dave Crow 
Dale Sprecher 
 
CLA Members: 
 
Bob Brimmer 
Sonia Gladish 
Chuck Gladish 
Herman Collins 
Ed McGonigle 
 
Guests: 
 
Tom Herron-Region Water Quality Program Manager IDEQ 
 

• The Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Fred Vincent. Fred noted it was the last 
meeting of the year and Thanked all Board Members and other Members for their 
participation this past year. 

 

• It was moved by Janet Conlin that the September 22, 2016 minutes as sent out by e-mail be 
approved. Chuck Gladish 2nd and the motion passed.  

 

• Cinda Bennett gave the treasurer’s report which is attached to these minutes. The amount of 
$175.00 was voted on by e-mail to pay for Janet Conlin to attend the NALMS conference in 
Banff Canada. It was approved unanimously by the board but an additional vote was 
conducted at the meeting and all approved.  

 

• Cinda Bennett gave the membership report. We have 85 paid members and 95 on the roll. A 
letter will be sent out to get an update on those unpaid members. 

 
New Business: 
 

• Fred Vincent on the Milfoil/Curly Leaf update said Tom Woolf needs to wait for RFP to be 
approved. 

 



• Tom Herron, IDEQ, could not get a test due to boat motor problems. We have had an Algae 
Bloom since July. Some green scum was found on the north shoreline. Tom said the weather 
is in our favor this year with all the wind and rain.  

• Herman Collins reported on the October water level which was.4.8 feet on 10/27/16. It was up 
quite a bit from last year, probably due to the heavy rains, which was 3.9 feet on 10/15/15.  
Herman gave out the full years measurement sheet which will be posted to the CLA website. 

 
Old Business: 
 

• Fred received a response from Andy Dux of Idaho Fish and Game. He is on board with our 
request or a full time Lake Host to inspect boats. We will need to develop a manual to deal 
with the duties and inspections for this position. Fred will draw up an advertisement and 
check with our insurance coverage. That information will be e-mailed out to the board.  

 

• Janet Conlin has commented that an RV has been parked in the Fish and Game Access for 
over a month. Fred will report that to Dave Ross at Fish and Game. 

 

• There being no further business Janet moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:44 PM Cinda 2nd 
the motion 


